
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

We have had a very busy last term! We have been busy writing reports about animals in Literacy. We used non-

fiction books and the internet to do some research on our chosen animals. We have also been writing our very own 

haiku’s. A haiku is a Japanese poem of seventeen syllables, in three lines of five, seven, five, traditionally evoking 

images of the natural world. 

In Maths, we have enjoyed learning about how to tell the time. We have been looking at both analogue and digital 

times and have been practicing how to convert times into 24-hour format.   

In Science we have been scientists and have been taking part in some experiments. We really enjoyed building 

bridges to test which material would be the strongest and most suitable.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Geography we learnt about weather around the world, and looked at the different climate zones. We did some 

research on the climates of different countries and matched them to the correct climate zones.  

We enjoyed learning about Anglo Saxon life in History. We had a chance to look at some pictures of artefacts that 

were found in an Anglo Saxon burial ship in Sutton Hoo in 625. We made predictions about what kind of person we 

thought had been buried, as it still remains a mystery and Historians are still unsure about who the ship belonged to 

or who had been buried inside! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


